

Dear Madonna School Parents,

We are so happy to be on cycle 2 of Hot Lunch for this school year!

The Hot Lunch (cycle 2) will be **OPEN to order** on **MONDAY**, **JANUARY 17**th, **2022**. **THE DEADLINE TO ORDER** IS **WEDNESDAY**, **JANUARY 26**th, **2022**

Menu Options this cycle include food from:

A Cappella Catering, Subway, Nitza's Pizza, Little Caesars, New Asian Village, Booster Juice, Burger King, and Taco Time. Also be sure to check out our SNACK OPTIONS!!

- -If your child is in kindergarten, please make sure you are only ordering for the days your child is at school.
- -If your child is going to be absent (except for school trips or functions) on the day of the hot lunch, please make arrangements that day for your child's hot lunch before 11:00 am by calling the school. All left over from Hot Lunch will be donated after 12:00 pm.

*

Below are the instructions to the online ordering website Here's how to get started...

Go to http://madonnashp.hotlunches.net

- -If you have previously registered, you can sign in with your username and password. Continue to enter the access code and follow the steps listed below.
 - If you are a new user then.....

Click on "Click Here to Register"

Enter Access Code: MCSHL

Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your email address will ensure you receive reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your child's hot lunch order for the upcoming week)

Click the "Register Now" button at the bottom

Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Madonna Catholic School Once your child(ren) are registered, click on "**Orders**"

Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren)

YOU CAN PAY BY E-Transfer, or BAMBORA (New)

Payments: We accept hot lunch order payments through E-transfer or Credit Card
If paying by E-TRANSFER please include hot lunch and your child's name in the notes, and send the transfer to madonnacses@gmail.com

The hot lunch online order system requires a small amount of setup time at the beginning as you must register each child you have attending our school prior to ordering hot lunch. Once the initial setup process is complete, your hot lunch orders for the remainder of the year should be quick and simple.

DEADLINE for ORDERING and PAYMENT for this cycle is WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26TH, 2022 at 11:00pm

Thank you,

MADONNA HOT LUNCH COMMITTE